PRODUCT UPDATE

WEST MARINE is expected

to begin stocking its new ISAF
safety tethers with lightweight
aluminum Kong snaps by the end
of this month. The tether rated
well in our January 2007 tether
comparison, but distribution was
halted due to manufacturing
issues. Practical Sailor will be
testing the new tether as soon as
it becomes available.



